
  
       Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Technical University 

                  Sector-11, Jankipuram Vistar Lucknow-226031, Uttar Pradesh 

 

Ref. No.: AKTU/IH/2023/008    Date: 20th February, 2022 

 

To, 

 

The Directors,  

Constituent/Affiliated Institutions of Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Technical University, 

Lucknow 

 

Subject: The Y20 Conclave (Youth component of G20) is proposed on 13-14 March, 

2023 and TULIP Platform for Students covering, 75 internship stories to be featured 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

India is celebrating ‘Amrit Kaal’ commemorating the 75th anniversary of 

Independence. The Y20 Conclave (Youth component of G20) is proposed on 13-14 

March, 2023 and TULIP is preparing a compendium of 75 inspiring and motivational 

internship stories across the nation. Since 2020, the TULIP platform is enabling 

students to learn about city governance and municipal functioning through direct 

engagement with Smart Cities, Municipal Corporations/Municipalities/ City 

Municipal Councils and Nagar Panchayats working on diverse Government projects, 

under various departments.  

 

Therefore, you are requested to ask students to give their inputs for the same, to be 

featured in the book that will be launched nationally. Please share the following 

Google document and have all interns fill the same by Tuesday (21st February, 2023), 

6 pm, mandatorily.  

 

https://forms.gle/4svaoV3ow7sDiPKm7 

 

For any further assistance please contact Mr. Mahip Singh, Head Innovation Hub at 

+91 9582058878 and email at head.innovationhub@aktu.ac.in. 

 

          

   Yours Sincerely 

 

 

                 Dr. Anuj Kumar Sharma 

             Associate Dean Innovation & Incubation 
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